
From: Bruce Coffing <Bruce.Coffing@chicago.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2024 1:18 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: FYI: Travel Recap 
  
Steve – I returned from my trip to Washington DC on Wednesday, March 20th.  My travel was paid for 
via the City’s Urban Area Security Initiative (UASI) grant.  On the morning of Tuesday, March 26th, I 
attended the Crowdstrike Government Threat Summit two blocks away from the Inaugural 
Billington State and Local Cybersecurity Summit, which began mid-day on the 26th and continued 
through the 27th.  I spoke on “Local Government Cyber Leaders: A View from the Trenches” panel 
on Wednesday.  I attended both conferences in my official capacity. 
  
Please let me know if any additional information is needed. 
  
Thank you, 
  
- Bruce 
  
_________________________________________________________________________ 
Bruce P. Coffing, CISSP 
Chief Information Security Officer – City of Chicago 
Department of Technology and Innovation 
2 N. LaSalle Street, Suite 1130 
Chicago, IL 60602 
(o): +1-312-744-2461 | (m): +1-312-405-2344 | (e): bruce.coffing@chicago.gov 
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